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Robicheau, Vanessa

To:                   Taylor, Sheree L
Subject:               RE: cul de sac on Glover Road

From: karen medeiros
Sent: June-07-13 4:26 PM
To: Johnson, Brenda; clerk@hamilton.ca; Bratina, Bob
Subject: cul de sac on Glover Road

To Whom it may concern;

We, as a family with children residing on Glover road for more than 9 years are having major concerns the "no
action" regarding the cul de sac proposal. With all the other residing neighbors (with the exception of 2) all
signed a petition in favor of this cul de sac are in wonder as to 98% not being in the majority. We feel that with
the huge hydro poles installed, the clearing of all the matured tress our quiet, rural neighborhood we have been
enjoying is turning into nothing other than a dirty industrial throughway.( We cannot even remember the last
time a sweeper has even been by to clean our drty road, we are starting to feel that nobody cares!!!)

We were under the impression that Brenda Johnson actually worked for the community and with the city not
the other way around!! In our residential neighborhood Brenda already allowed them to take hundreds of trees
down as well as put up huge hydro poles. What is going to happen when they close Nebo road?

We would like nothing less than a cul de sac at either Dickenson road or at the Maple Leaf factory, not the
traffic islands! Just close our road and hopefully we will receive a portion of the private, remote and safe
neighborhood we once enjoyed!!

Hopefully with this being said, someone will listen,
We look forward to quick response in regards to our concerns in this matter

The Medeiros family


